
 

2020 NTCA VIRTUAL SOLO CONTEST 
EVENT: NTCA VIRTUAL SOLO CONTEST 

DATE: REGISTRATION OPEN NOW – APRIL 25, 2020 

COST: $10 PER SOLO  

(TO BE PAID UPON REGISTRATION VIA CREDIT CARD) 

SOLO CLASSES AVAILABLE: 

• COLORGUARD  
• PERCUSSION  
• WINDS 

AGE CLASSIFICATIONS AVAILABLE: 

• JUNIOR HIGH/MIDDLE SCHOOL 
• HIGH SCHOOL 
• INDEPENDENT 

AWARDS: 

• Awards to be given include divisional ratings  
• NTCA Medals awarded to all soloists and ensembles who achieve a Superior rating 

(Division I: Score of 80 or higher) 
• Participation certificates sent to all participants 

ENTRY FEES FOR SOLO CONTEST (PAID UPON REGISTRATION TO VIA CREDIT 
CARD ONLINE) 

 



CONTEST DETAILS: 

• All performers must be a performing member of an NTCA unit for the 2020 season 
(Independent performers ARE eligible to participate) 

• Minimum performance time: 1 1/2 minutes 
• MAXIMUM performance time: 3 minutes (please edit music accordingly) 
• Any recognized equipment may be utilized 
• No minimum equipment time 
• Ratings will be available to each performer with judges comments in their 

CompetitionSuite registration area 

SOLO REGISTRATION: 

• Before registration, be prepared with a Credit Card to pay online ($10 per solo) 
during the registration process 

• Go to the NTCA website www.ntca-online.com and click on the right hand side 
SOLO REGISTRATION 

• Fill out your name, Performing Unit name (where you performed this winter 
2020), and age level (JH/MS, HS, Independent) 

 



• Select the appropriate solo division (Guard, Percussion, or Winds) 
• Be sure to complete mailing address, email and phone information completely 
• Submit and follow instructions to pay for solo 

When ready (no later than April 25, 2020) return and upload your video file: 

 
 
 
Instructions for uploading: 
 

1. Log into CompetitionSuite 
2. Click on Performers Name from the navigation menu 
3. Click Upcoming Events 
4. Click Upload Solo Video and select the video to upload 

(When submitting recordings, please make sure the sound quality is clear.) 

 

 

 

 

BEST OF LUCK! 

Please send questions to: Stephanie@ntca-online.com 

	


